
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

Department Source: Fire                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  November 4, 2019 

Re: Formalize an agreement already in place between Columbia Fire Department and 

Boone County Fire Protection District. 

 

 

 

A Memorandum of Understanding between Columbia Fire Department and Boone County 

Fire Protection District will be created that formalizes an existing agreement for automatic 

aid along the I-70 / Highway 63 corridors. 

 

 

 

The Columbia Fire Department and Boone County Fire Protection District have had an 

informal, automatic aid agreement for emergency calls in specific areas on Interstate 70 

and Highway 63.  Approval of a Memorandum of Understanding for this agreement will 

formalize it. 

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: 0 

Long-Term Impact: 0 

 

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Public Safety, Secondary Impact: Operational Excellence, Tertiary Impact: 

Not Applicable   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Inter-Governmental Cooperation, Secondary Impact: Not applicable, 

Tertiary Impact: Not Applicable 

 

 

 

Date Action 

N/A N/A 

 

 

 

Recommend council approve the proposed Memorandum of Understanding. 
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http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf

